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COLD WEATHER ALERT 
JANUARY 2, 2025 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
BELOW FREEZING TEMPS are expected for much of next week (January 6, 

2025- January 10, 2025). The feel like temperatures will be much lower than the 

actual temperatures. Please be prepared and make sure to protect the 4 "P"s:  

• Pipes 

• Plants 

• Pets 

• People 

To help avoid pipes bursting, please make sure to DRIP ALL INTERIOR 

FAUCETS while temperatures are below freezing. If your home has a pipe burst, 

water needs to be shut off at the main meter valve outside. If you need assistance, 

please text or email us. 

• 830-582-8040 (text app) 

• serenityhillsrealestate@gmail.com 

• Find us on Facebook and connect with us there! 

THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED NEXT WEEK due to no heat. Please 

contact us at one of the options above if you need assistance or if you detect a leak 

within the park. PLEASE let us know asap if you spot a leak within the park or 

think there is a problem. 

 


